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PRC Policy decision:       October 2022 
Resolved by consensus:  
That SCC PRC requires a supply ministry contract to be drawn up in discussion between the 

Placement, PRC representative and prospective minister.  

In addition to remuneration, the contract will: 

• indicate the number of hours to be provided by the minister and an indication of when 
(eg. weekly timetable);  

• include a statement of the principal pastoral priorities of the ministry to be exercised;  

• nominate the number of worship services to be conducted per month, in proportion 
to the hours served;  

• be agreed for three months, after which the contract may be renewed by PRC for up 
to a further nine months, with one month’s notice of termination given by placement 
or minister.  

 

PRC will determine, if requested by the placement prior to the conclusion of the contract, 

whether any ‘exceptional circumstance’ warrants an extension of the supply contract beyond 

12 months, and will determine the maximum duration of the extended supply. 
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